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25th May 2020 

 
Dear Parents 
 
We are continuing to make plans for the potential re-opening of the school on 1st June for the year 
groups that have been specified by the government.  In order to ensure that we have the correct 
provision in place we need to know the actual number of children who will be attending on 1st June.  
Please complete this survey by 12.00 lunchtime on Tuesday 26th May to indicate whether your child will 
be attending or not. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0IJls4w7kEGC0m_nMNkRsTqctvgKcE9Cv1zmrsJiAld
UQkpFRFlJMkU0WVQyMjkzWElBRVZKSUVTQy4u 

 
We will be unable to accept children into school on 1st June who have not previously indicated that they 
will be attending. 
 
Thank you as always for your support, if you have any questions please phone the school and I will be 
happy to talk to you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Hayley Mcgoldrick 
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